
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER September 25th, 2020 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Dear Junior Aviator Parents/Guardians/Students, 

It was another great week here at HHMS!  We are only three weeks 

away from the Hybrid A/B Schedule, which is Monday, October 

19th.  I am really looking forward to having many of our Junior Avia-

tors back in the building soon.  Please remind your child that this 

Monday is the start of our revised full-day Virtual schedule, which 

includes additional built-in breaks throughout the school day, as well 

as more time for the students to eat lunch.  Also starting this Mon-

day (9/28), we are expecting all students to have their camera ON 

during instruction. 

 Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter @HHJrAviators 

 Thank you to everyone that participated in our Junior Aviator “TEAM 

DAY” 

 Good Luck to any of our Junior Aviator Athletes who are competing 
this weekend!!! 

 We hope that you enjoyed our “Mondays With Mr. Mastro” and 
“Dishin With Mr. D’Amico” 

Have a great weekend!  - Joseph Mastropietro 

Here are some pictures from last year at this time!!! 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

October 12th - No School for Students 

October 19th - A/B Hybrid Schedule Begins 

October 29th and 30th - Halloween Dress-Up 

November 3rd - No School 

November 5th and 6th - No School 

 

 

 
 


